
Comhairle Thoghlach Dhroichead 
- 

13th May,2002. 

TOWN CLERK’S DEPARTMENT 

The Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O.Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Wexford. 

Re:Application for Waste Licence for Waste 
Management facility at 

Carranstown,Duleek,Co.Meath. 
Application Ref : 167-l. 

--tO 

Dear Sirs, 8~ 

I refer to an application for a Waste Licence submitted by Indaver Ireland to the 
Agency on the 5th December,2001. 
I have been requested by the Elected Members of Drogheda Borough Council 
to make a submission on their behalf objecting to the granting of a Licence for 
this facility. 
The principal matters expressed by the Members of this Local Authority at their 
meeting on the 4fh March,2002 related to the health effects on the residents 
adjacent to the site and surrounding areas and also the atmospheric pollution 
that the facility will cause. Significant concerns were also expressed about the 
close proximity of the Incinerator to the town of Drogheda. 

I would respectfully request that the Agency take into account the concerns of 
the Elected Members of Drogheda Borough Council when considering the 
application for the Waste Licence. 

Yours faithfully, 

k- D.Fole 
TOWN CLERK. 
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